
             
Dear Parents                                                                                               27.9.2020 

We are pleased to inform you that the Quiz Program- will ‘Primary Quiz Champ’ 

commence in the month of October. 

Please note the rules- 

1. This program will run from the month of October 2020 to June 2021. 

2. Children of Grade 2 are eligible to participate in the Primary Quiz. 

3. A quiz paper will be uploaded on School’s Website in the first week of every 

month (except January and June). 

4. Children will find answers and can discuss with their teachers and parents. 

5. In the last week of every month there will be a written objective type 

assessment based on the quiz paper. 

6. Due to distant learning/Hybrid learning, the above quiz will be conducted 

online. 

7. Winners will be appreciated with Star Badges and pictures will be uploaded on 

the website every month. 

8. Consistent winners will be felicitated with ‘Primary Quiz Champ 2021 

 in the month of June. Badges and certificates’

My best wishes to all the students of Grade 2. 

Thank you 

Shikha Dixit 

Primary Supervisor 
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